
M I D V A L E  H U B
P A R E N T I N G  S E R V I C E
P E R T H  N O R T H  E A S T

Transition 
into Kindy

 school readiness
routines
lunches
toilet learning

This workshop is for parents
and caregivers of children,
transitioning into Kindy for
2023.

We will explore the following:

and other useful information
to prepare you and your child.

 
Midvale Hub Parenting Service (Perth North East)
Telephone:   (08) 9290 6827 
Email:            
 parentingservice@mundaring.wa.gov.au

Online Platform delivery
(must have a laptop or tablet
with a camera)
 
Tuesday
 13 December, 2022 

 7.30pm - 9pm

Registration is essential

         


